
 

 

 

                                  January 2023 

 

   Notification of Model Changeover and Price Revision 

 

Dear Valuable customers, 

 

We would like to inform you that we will officially release newly designed ultrasonic 

products from January 1, 2023. 

We believe the new products will be favored by our customers. 

 

In addition, under the influence of world instability, raw material prices have risen sharply. 

We have been striving to maintain product prices by thoroughly rationalizing and  

reducing costs, but this time, we are unfortunately not able to continue absorbing  

the negative effects on our business. 

Therefore, we are willing to increase ultrasonic machine prices along with model 

changeover. 

 

1. Effective date  January 1, 2023 

 

2. Product  

・Ultrasonic Cutters 

・Ultrasonic Polishers 

 

We would like to ask you to contact inquiry@sonotec.com about new prices. 

 

We will continue to strive to improve quality and service more than ever, and we would 

like to ask for your continued support. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Sonotec Co., Ltd. 

                                                              Sonotec Co., Ltd. 

3-28-19 Suenaga Takatsuku 

Kawasaki 2130013 

mailto:inquiry@sonotec.com

